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Tuesday 5th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: Children in Need 2024 

 

On Friday 15th November, it is Children in Need! As a school, we feel it is important to recognise the 

important work this charity does by running a few events at school. However, we also know the 

impact that the cost of living crisis is having on families at the moment. Therefore, we have planned 

activities in mind to reduce the cost to yourselves.  

   

 Please see the following activities below: 

   

• Children can come into school dressed in their PJ’s and style their best crazy hairstyles in 

return for a donation to Children in Need. 

• Between 08:15am and 08:40am, Mrs Simms and Miss Cross will be outside of school in their 

make-shift ‘crazy salon’ giving crazy hairstyles to children in exchange for any spare change. 

This will be on a first-come, first-served basis and will have to finish promptly at 08:40am to 

ensure learning is started on time.  

• At 08:30am, children and parents will be welcomed onto the playground for ‘wake and 

shake’. 

• At the end of the school day, there will be a cake sale – we are asking for all bakers and 

cake-buyers to bring in cakes to be sold off. 

• At the end of the school day, you will find Mr Chapman in The MUGA ready for a penalty 

shootout! 3 penalties for £1.00.  

• Throughout the day, staff will be attempting a ‘Pedal for Pudsey’. From 08:40am until 

15:20pm, a spin bike will be placed in the street. Staff will take it in 20-minute turns to pedal 

and track their distance. The aim is for the bike to be in continual motion all day. At the end 

of the day, we will be inviting parents to take part in this by cycling for two minutes for £1.00. 

How far can you cycle in that time?  

 

As ever, on the behalf of the local charities helped by Children in Need, we thank you for your 

continuous support and contribution  

 

 

 

Mr Allen and Mrs Horton 
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